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Dear Parents, 

On Wednesday Year 1 had a wonderful visit from The Feathers and Fur Falconry Centre. The Year 1 children 

were able to hold these beautiful birds, as well as learn about them. The children found out about where they 

like to live, what they eat and how they rear their young. There is a news item on our website with some beautiful 

photographs of Year 1 meeting the owls. This experience links to their English learning where they are looking 

at the story of The Owl Babies and writing factual reports about owls. 

Yesterday Year 4 delivered an excellent year group assembly. They shared their learning with the school and 

family and friends, including some lovely French singing! Many thanks to Mrs Brech, Mrs Brown and Mrs Bates 

for supporting the children to deliver such a confident performance. 

This week the window to submit the governor nomination forms has now closed. I am pleased to say that we 

have several candidates for the position of Parent Governor and we will be running an election. Voting papers 

will be sent out to all parents with parental responsibility for pupils in the school on Tuesday 22 October. The 

window for returning the ballot papers will close on Wednesday 06 November at noon. Please return your voting 

papers in a sealed envelope to the office. 

Next week we look forward to welcoming parents and carers to Parents Evening (Tuesday 22 October and 

Thursday 24 October). I will also be sending out the Parent Survey. This will be done electronically and will close 

at midday on Friday 25 October. Please take the time to complete it as it is an important part of helping us 

develop further. 

The Flu Vaccination 
The Berkshire Immunisation Team are coming to the school on Monday 04 November to administer the flu 
vaccine.  You should already have receiving the necessary paperwork giving details on how you can go online 
and give consent for your child to have the vaccination.  The cut off for permission to be given is Wednesday 30 
October. 
 
After School Club 
A number of parents have asked about the After School Club and further details can been found on the attached 
information sheet. 
 
During half term a number of our pupils will be swimming in the Lions Swimathon. Please support their amazing 

efforts by sponsoring them. They will be swimming in relay for an hour. Please see the link below: 

https://windsorlions.enthuse.com/pf/kim-le-rossignol-0b286  

https://windsorlions.enthuse.com/pf/kim-le-rossignol-0b286
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Today we celebrated Charlotte Bates’s contribution to Trinity St Stephen over the last thirty years by coming 

together for a special church service at St Stephen and St Agnes Church. 

Kind regards, 

 

Louise Lovegrove 

Dates: 

22 October 2024 Parents Evenings  

24 October 2024 Parents Evenings  

24 October 2024 Year 2 visit to Legoland 

24 October 2024 Year 3 visit to Ramgarhia Sikh Gurdwara Slough 

24 October 2024 Pupil Term Ends 

25 October 2024 In Service Training Day 

27 October 2024 Windsor Lions Swimathon 

31 October 2024 Application window for Middle School places shuts 

04 November 2024 Pupil Term Starts 

04 November 2024 Flu Immunisation taking place in school (all year groups)  

13 November 2024 Mrs Avramovic available to see parents and carers of children who work with 

her during the week. 

15 November 2024 Children in Need – Come in Spots and raise money for Children in Need 

19 November 2024 Year 3 visit (pm) to Eton Museum 

21 November 2024 Year 4 visit to Harry Potter Warner Brothers Studio Tour 

28 November 2024 Family Worship at St Stephen and St Agnes Church in Vansittart Road, starting 

at 9am. All parents and carers are invited to join our worship. 

28 November 2024 Year 1 visit to Windsor Castle 

05 December 2024 RBWM road safety session with Year 3 and 4 
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06 December 2024 Christingle at St Stephen and St Agnes Church in Vansittart Road, starting at 

2.30pm. All parents and carers are invited to join us. 

11 December 2024 Key Stage One Nativity at St Stephen and St Agnes Church in Vansittart Road, 

starting at 6pm. All parents and carers are invited to join us. 

12 December 2024 Whole School outing to The Theatre Royal Windsor Pantomime, Dick 

Whittington 

13 December 2024 TSSSA and Year 4 Christmas Fair 

18 December 2024 Key Stage Two Christmas Service at St Stephen and St Agnes Church in 

Vansittart Road, starting at 2pm. All parents and carers are invited to join us. 

20 December 2024 Pupil Term ends 

 
 
 


